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NOTICE of Construction Start-Up 

MTO Contract No. 2020-4020 

Marysville & Dawson Point Dock Terminals 

 

McIntosh Perry would like to notify residents and business owners that construction has begun for the reconstruction of 

the existing Marysville Ferry Dock and the Dawson Point Dock.  

Construction Timeline: 

• Construction began on Tuesday, September 15th, 2020. Work completed so far includes signage, unloading 

materials and preparing for a silt barrier installation and stone placement.  

 

• Wolfe Island Ferry Service will not be impacted by the construction and will continue to run throughout the 

construction as the ferry now travels to Dawson until work is complete at the Marysville dock.  

 

• Construction activities will be ongoing all year round, with a completion date of November 2022.  

We apologize in advance for this inconvenience and very much appreciate the public’s patience during construction. 

Please visit www.wolfeislanddocks.ca for up-to-date information. For questions or concerns, please contact Jessica Carroll, 

Communications Specialist at McIntosh Perry at j.carroll@mcintoshperry.com. 

Regards, 

McIntosh Perry 
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